LEE MOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL

We work hard. We play fair. We try our best.

Newsletter 17.11.23

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your attendance at Parents' Evening this week. It was good to see so many of you here, engaging in and supporting your children's education and progress.

You know that reading with your children is one of the most important things you can do with them to support their learning and we are going to run another reading and phonics information session for Reception and Y1 parents. This will be held on Monday 27th November at 2:45, in the small hall. In this meeting, we will share some very useful tips and resources relating to our phonics scheme. Do come if you can.

Our school staff work tirelessly to help and support the children. However, they do need some down time! Please can you avoid contacting them on their own personal social media platforms during weekends and holidays? If there are any emergencies during holidays, social services know how to contact school leaders. Any other enquiries should be put on the admin or class emails, ready to be picked up when staff choose to work during the holidays, or on their return. Thank you.

Staffing news - Two of our teachers will be moving on to new stages of their careers at the end of this term. Mrs Ross and Miss Hume are both taking on new positions at other schools in different local authorities. We thank them so much for everything they have done for our school and wish them every success their new roles. There have been appointments made for their replacements and the new interim headteacher, Mrs Heathcote, will send out information on this very soon. There will be opportunities for children to meet their new teachers before the end of term.

We have heard some very positive things about Halifax Boxing Club, which is local to our school. Some children attend already and speak very highly of it. There are sessions on Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 6pm for any child aged 8+. Sessions cost £4.

Important festive dates: Y6 Conference 8th December In Harmony Concert (KS2) 11th December Christmas Dinner Day – 14th December (more information provided next week) Christmas Jumper Day – 14th December Non-uniform Day - 18th December

This term is flying by and I look forward to seeing many of you at some of the above events.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ford

Lee Mount Road HALIFAX HX3 5EB

Telephone: 01422 352 856

Email: admin@leemount.calderdale.sch.uk





A Can Do Schoo

LEE MOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL

We work hard. We play fair. We try our best.



Attendance & Celebration Results

Attendance Winners

KS1:

Johnson

99.2%

KS2:

Priestley

99.5%

Attendance Figures

EYFS & Key Stage 1	
Reception (combined)	94.5 & 95.9
Shaw	94.5
Mackintosh	94.4
Johnson	99.2
Key Stage 2	
Delius	89.2
Dyson	94.5
Bronte	89
Priestley	99.5
Hughes	94.4
Armitage	93.2
Nyoni	97.2
Rusby	91.7

Whole School Attendance



94.4% School expectation is of at least 96.3%

Celebration Assembly Rewards

EYFS & Key Stage 1	
Reception	N/A
Shaw	Edward
Mackintosh	John-Lee
Johnson	Husna
Key Stage 2	
Delius	Kaiden
Dyson	Alex K
Bronte	Lucas
Priestley	Grayson
Hughes	Holly
Armitage	Maisie
Nyoni	Leo
Rusby	Hanaa

For absences, please ring 01422 352856, or fill out the absence form on the website. We have a pastoral team that support parents and children in any issues that may arise in school or at home, please do not hesitate to speak to one of them in the playground, or privately.

Lee Mount Road HALIFAX HX3 5EB

Telephone: 01422 352 856

Email: admin@leemount.calderdale.sch.uk



